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Dear All the staff, 
 

 

My name is Daniel Johnson (people also call me Dan) and I am in year 5 at The 
Primary School.  
 

 

Although I cannot help you physically, I hope this letter will put a big smile on your 
face during this horrible pandemic. I believe that you are heroes (NHS) fighting 
against the villain (Covid). You are all doing an amazing job keeping lots of children 
safe and happy in these strange times. 
 

 

Thank you for your hard work and support helping children and their families. You 
are all so brave and although your job is super dangerous, you still risk your life to 
save people. You are all smarter than an owl.  
 

 

To support you, we will try to keep the 2m distance at all times and wash our hands 
for 20 seconds. At school, we are in different bubbles and social distancing from 
other groups. 
   
 We believe all together we can defeat the Coronavirus and you have our support. 
We all hope this is over soon and that we can live in a world where there are no 
viruses. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 

 Daniel Johnson  


